
Redistricting and You 

Greetings Detroit Elector, 

The 2020 census revealed that Detroit now has 639,111 residents within its borders. Consequently, all 
legislative bodies representing Detroit adjusted their district boundary lines to reflect the loss of 
population. Prior to redistricting, Detroit had 503 voting precincts. Beginning with the August 2nd 
Gubernatorial Primary, there will be 450 voting precincts in Detroit. 

Every Detroit elector will receive a new voter identification cards to reflect the legislative changes. Also, 
some voters may experience polling location changes due to redistricting. As such, please pay close 
attention to your polling location on your new voter identification card to ensure that you report to the 
correct site on Election Day. 

Finally, your new voter identification card includes the following legislative districts: US Congress, State 
Senate, State House of Representatives, Wayne County Commissioners, Wayne County Community 
College Trustees, Detroit City Council and Detroit Board of Police Commissioners. 

Janice M. Winfrey 
Detroit City Clerk 


